
From:   John Cabigao   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   April 03, 2017

Subject:   Duplicate filing
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please disregard comment this morning about using only in anechoic chamber. That is not the case. It
was a miscommunication during our team discussion.   

Furthermore, I want to correct an error from Friday's (3/31/2017) reply: Quantity is 3000 pieces  as
indicated in the STA application


